Submission No. 43

Agriculture and Environment Committee

From: I

Sent: Friday, 22 January 2016 9:56 AM

To: Agriculture and Environment Committee

Ce: I

Subject: Proposed QLD Racing Racing Integrity Bill Opposition

We have family and friends heavily committed to horse and greyhound racing. What is being proposed
will destroy a long history of interest and finance to the average Queenslander. Keep the country races
going

Regards,

Lisa Gould Virginia Qld 4014
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